
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ramona Middle School 
 

Announces our 
 

Annual Parent Orientation  
For  

Incoming Sixth Grade Parents/Guardians 
 

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 

 

6:00 P.M. 

In the Ramona Gymnasium 
 

This event is for parents only. There are no student activities planned. 

 

Please join us and get to know more about Ramona Middle School.    

This informative evening is designed to inform parents on how they 

can help their child have a smooth transition to middle school.  There 

will also be opportunities to ask questions regarding the sixth grade. 

 

We look forward to meeting you. See you there! 


